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• Frequent and proper hand washing is one of the main recommended actions to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

• Frequent hand hygiene will take place throughout the day. 
o Students will be required to wash their hands before and after nutritional 

breaks and when returning from outdoor learning or play. 
o Alcohol-based hand sanitizer will be available throughout the school 

including gym entrances, hallways etc., to promote hand hygiene when 
entering and leaving the school. 

o Respiratory etiquette (coughing and sneezing into one’s sleeve) will be 
respected, and reminders will be placed throughout the school. 

• Desks will be assigned to students and will allow for as much distance as possible 
between each student. 

• Items will not be shared between students. 
• Personal belongings brought to school should be minimized. 
• In school traffic flows and procedures will be designated to maintain physical 

distancing. 
• 
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and sent home. 
 
Elementary 
Elementary school students Kindergarten to Grade 8 will attend school five days per week 
remaining in one cohort for the full day, including recess and lunch.  Changes in the timing of 
recesses, lunches and bathroom breaks will be staggered to support cohorting where 
applicable.   

Secondary 
Secondary students will attend school five days per week with enhanced health and safety 
protocols.  All schools will adopt timetabling methods that emphasize cohorting of students as 
much as possible, to limit the number of direct and indirect contacts.  Secondary schools will 
adopt a quadmester model, four segments to the school year, to emphasize cohorting of 
students. In the quadmester model students will take two credits at a time.  

 

• Active forms of travel (e.g., walking and cycling) and private transportation by parents 
and caregivers, are encouraged where possible.   

• Families should be aware that physical distancing on buses may not be possible 
enhancing the need for masks for students.  Masks will be mandatory for Grades 4-
12 students and encouraged for K-
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	Dear, ¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥ (¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥) Families.
	Reopening Registration
	As outlined in a School Messenger email on July 27, 2020 we asked that all families complete a survey, Click here to access the ¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥ Survey, to indicate your intention for each of your children to attend school in person or through online remote lear...
	For those eligible for transportation, the form also includes the ability to opt-out of this service. Where possible, parents are asked to arrange their own transportation to and from school for their children.
	Please complete this form for each child by August 14, 2020 by 5:00 p.m.

	Updates
	We will continue to share information with you regularly and update our ¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥ website with information about health and safety protocols and re-opening information as it becomes available from Provincial and or local authorities.
	Thank you for taking the time to complete the Return to School ¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥ Survey, again here is the link ¾ÅÉ«Ö±²¥ Survey. The information will help inform our planning and be used to support the development of remote learning for students.
	The Near North District School thanks families for their on-going patience and understanding as we work to finalize learning models that will best support student safety and student achievement and well-being, while meeting Ministry of Education and p...


